September 15, 2020
Mayor Emily Larson
Mike Tusken, DPD
City Hall, Room 422
411 West First Street
Duluth, MN 55802
218-730-5230
ELarson@duluthmn.gov
mtusken@duluthmn.gov
Mayor Emily Larson and Mike Tusken, Duluth Police Department, 
This summer Park Point provided much needed relief for both Duluth residents and the many visitors that enjoy our city. Add the effects of the pandemic, and our hot weather and the numbers soared. Increased biking, walking, running, and other outdoor related activities were in evidence as people utilized the amenities that Park Point offers,a residential neighborhood with access to Lake Superior and Superior Bay.
Sadly, what was missing during these busy months was oversight from the city regarding public safety. Ask any resident of Park Point about their top concerns and their reply will include the lack of traffic control. Speeding,racing  and the prevalence of passing is at an all-time high. Add inconsistent parking enforcement and additional dangers are posed for those choosing to walk, bike and enjoy outdoor activities on Minnesota Ave and Lake Avenue. 
 Over the years many Park Point community members have individually attempted to work with the City of Duluth and the Police Department to find solutions that will curb the dangers presented by lack of traffic enforcement. There has been little progress other than informing people to be aware and if concerned, contact the Duluth Police Department. This has proven to be a dead end and in fact there is a miscommunication on what is considered speeding. Residential posted speed is 30 MPH, however, the Duluth Police Department recognizes 40 MPH as the speed limit! It appears we are not all on the same page as to what the community’s expectations are and to what the City will respond to.
We are asking for the opportunity to have a community discussion with you Mayor Larson, and Mike Tusken, to find solutions that will make our community safe for both visitors and residents alike.
Public discussions are difficult during this time due to Covid – 19 but we feel that with the technology present today and an agenda that outlines concerns, a constructive conversation could take place to make Park Point safe for all. 
Please contact  Dawn Buck, President, parkpointcc@gmail.com and Alan Dartanyan, Editor, The Park Point Breeze, breezeditor@msn.com of the Park Point Community Club Executive Board, to set up the community discussion.
Respectfully,
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